
 

Headteacher Mrs L Ingham 
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Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 1st July 2022 

 Reminder  
Please remember to book your parent meeting appointment with your child’s keyworker 

as soon as possible. This meeting is important, the keyworkers will be sharing your 

child’s progress with you and the children who are leaving us to go to school will be   get-

ting an end of year report. 

 Emma’s Groups - Tuesday 12th July 

Lizzy Groups - Wednesday 13th July 

Hayley’s Groups  - Thursday 14th July 

 Gillian’s  Groups - Friday 15th July 

Ayrin’s Groups -  Monday 18th July 

Group Photo Orders 

 

 

Please can I remind parents to return any 
group photo orders by Tuesday 5th July. 

Please ensure that you complete the order 
form and enclose the correct money and     
return in the envelope provided. 

You can also order online at: 

www.tempest-orders.co.uk 

Thank you for your support 

Library Books 

 

 

 

 

Please can you return your child’s 

Library book by Monday 11th July . 

This will then ensure we get all our 

books back before the summer 

holiday.  

Any lost books will  incur  a charge 

of £5.00. 

                Farm Visit 

We have All Days Farm visiting us in nursery on Wednesday 6th July.  

They are going to be bring lots of different farm animals for the children 

to see. Please can we ask that if any child has any allergies to animal hair, 

hay etc, please can you ensure that they are given some medication  

(anti-histamine) before they come to nursery school and also let their keyworker know as well. 

We will put the  photographs from the visit on our  school website and Facebook page. 


